

## Dear Client,

We hope that this message finds that you and your families have been able to remain virus free and safe in this trying time.

As we continue to navigate through the uncharted waters of the current COVID-19 event and take into consideration the Commonwealth's and Federal Government's decision to extend the due date for the filing of the 2019 year-end returns, Berkheimer has determined that it would be in the best interest of our clients, their taxpayers and tax professionals, to extend the local filing due date to July 15, 2020, matching the State Federal requirement.

Doing so will add consistency and address a number of practical issues that arise from having a due date that is different than the State/Federal Date.

Please let us know if you have any questions. Our intent is to post the change to our website shortly, as well as notify the various organizations that we work with (PICPA, PSTAP and NATP, etc.) of this decision as soon as possible, as we have already received a number of inquiries.

Rest assured, we are continuing to operate and provide service on your behalf. Because of our advanced technology, the vast majority of our workforce is able to work from home in a secure/encrypted environment. This will ensure that we continue to provide you with the fastest distributions and quality taxpayer service.

Sincerely,

Patti Mc Namara

Patti McNamara President

habcls@hab-inc.com | www.berk-e.com



For more information please contact Client Services:

1-866-227-4716